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j Northem States Power Company

INFOR 4i m wiiervan
Minneapohs. Minnesota 55401
Telephone (612)330 5'40

August 31, 1984

.

W. L. Axelson, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards Section
Region III Office'of Inspection and Enforcement i

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Dear Mr. Axelson:

Prairie Island Nuclear Generating Plant

Docket Nos. 50-282 and 50-306

Enclosed is a response to your letter of August 3, 1984 concerning IE
Inspection Reports 50-282/84-10(DRSS) and 50-306/84-09(DRSS). In

accordance with your letter, the response is submitted as a separate
enclosure.

Yours truly,

C.E. Lar
Vice President, Nuclear Generation

ec: Mr. G. Charnoff (w/o attach)
Mr. Jim Hard
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